
 

 

 

Dear Jeannine Townsend, Clerk to the State Water Board 

 

Please include my overwhelming support  to the amendment to the Tahoe Basi Plan that 

allows limited use of aquatic herbicides in Lake Tahoe (and, therefore, in Tahoe Keys 

where we have a home).  It is our undedrstanding that the Lahontan Board has given its 

unanimous support.  I, and my wife, would like to strenuosly support this new effort to 

control the overgrowth of non-native species in our waterways. 

 

 

sincerely, 

 

John Puccinelli 

Barbara Puccinelli 

1946 Marconi Way 

South Lake Tahoe, Ca 
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